CHLORINATION
NOTICE

12:00 AM (MIDNIGHT) — 8:00 AM | FRIDAY NOVEMBER 3, 2023

The Village Civic Works crews will be chlorinating
the Village Water System as part of the annual Maintenance.

Residents are asked to refrain from use of sprinklers, washing machines or
any extra water usage during this period of time.

Anyone that may have an adverse reaction to chlorine should take appropriate
precautions ahead of time.

Chlorine smells may resonate in the water for up to 2 days following the disinfection
process. Please call the Village office at (250)357-9433 if you have any inquiries.




